



[image: ]

Republic of the Philippines
    DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT
Region X – Northern Mindanao




NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT


[bookmark: _GoBack]To All Interested Suppliers:


Notice of postponement is hereby given that the Pre-Bid Conference has been postponed and rescheduled due to BAC Members will not be in quorum. The pre-bid conference will be held on March 5, 2018 at 10 in the morning in DILG Region 10, 2nd Floor Conference Room. Consequently, submission and opening of bid will be moved on March 17, 2018 of same time and venue from its original schedule dated March 1, 2018 and March 13, 2018 respectively.


Dated this February 28, 2018





							Sgd. CORAZON S. VICENTE
								BAC Chairperson
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